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To: East Anglia Two; East Anglia ONE North
Subject: Fwd: Friston field investigation activities
Date: 21 April 2021 20:38:39

IP 20023297 & 20023296
Dear sirs
> More evidence of a total lack of concern that Scottish Power Renewables have for the local residents! I sent
the email below directly to SPR. Can you please include this for deadline10.

> ﻿I understand that a email was sent out to “a few” Friston residents about the proposed work commencing the
very next day on the fields at Friston.
> To send out such an email the evening before the commencement of works is I feel quite ridiculous and goes
to show what little regard SPR have for the local community...so much for SPR’s “commitment to community
engagement” !
>
> We received a letter dated 15/4/21 informing us of the Onshore/Offshore investigations- sadly again a case of
information being sent out too late... as before receiving this letter we had several “slow..works access ahead “
signs appear in our road  on the 9/4/21....... a full 6 days before your letter arrived !
> one of the signs was actually put on my grass by the side of the road !... then suddenly the next day some of
the road signs at our end of  (including the one on my grass) were taken away.....
> So today we have had several low loader vehicles go past our property on the way to the Friston site 
entrance...  is a fairly narrow lane and it is quite disturbing to see the works vehicles using it.
> This really doesn’t bode well should SPR ever end up getting permission to build these substations does it... at
one of the many public consultations we attended we were constantly told that “ no works vehicles would use
our end of  to reach the site”... well obviously this is something that I will most certainly be
monitoring very closely.....
>
> SPR should not be carrying out any of this investigation work whilst the Planning Inspectorate are still
conducting their examination of the Application.
>
> From
> Mrs C Munden
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